
 

 

 

Thank you everyone for the warm welcome back after six weeks away. It was also lovely to welcome John 

Sandham, District chair for Rotary Youth Leadership (RYL) committee and honorary member Jeff Neale to 

breakfast as well. 

 

It seems everyone who attended the Joint Group 7 Dinner last week had a great time and enjoyed the inspiring 

guest speaker, d’Arcy Lunn. His enthusiasm and drive to make the world more peaceful is infectious.  

 

Congratulations to Ian Carman, who had his article published in the latest edition of Rotary Down Under (on 

page 9) about the four-way test and global warming- well worth a read. 

 

Another congratulations goes to Kirsty Stark, whose first feature length film ‘A Month of Sunday’s’ had its 

Australian Premiere at the Adelaide Film Festival last week. It gained a worthy five out of five stars from the 

Advertiser and has been named the Film You Can’t Miss of the festival. There will be an additional showing on 

Monday 26th at Palace Nova Cinema if you would like to see it!! 

 

More congratulations go to Greg Schuetze, who was runner up in the footy tipping this year. Like most years, 

it sounds like it was a fiercely fought battle with RC Morialta like usual taking out first and last place! About 

$500 will be going to the Rotary Foundation, so thanks Lindsay for organising this once again. 

 

Just in case anyone wasn’t aware we have sadly had to cancel the club’s Halloween night on 31st October, due 

to lack of ticket sales. We have a deposit for catering which still needs to be used and it has been decided to 

put this towards a club Christmas function on Monday 14th December in Nightingale Park. Please put this date 

in your diary and invite family to attend as well. 

 

As part of our meeting this Tuesday we had a club assembly. One of the groups had fantastic discussions about 

more ways of engaging current club members and events for new members. Membership director, Greg 

Schuetze, will be looking at developing some of these ideas further over the coming months and will be putting 

some committees together. 

 

Next week we have Trephina Gartley attending our meeting as a guest speaker. She is a member of the District 

Youth Exchange Committee and Group 7 Co-ordinator for this committee. She is also a member of the Rotaract 

Club of Sturt and works at Headspace. Please come along and make her feel welcome. 

 
 



 

Chairperson:  Chris  

Steward 1: John K 

Steward 2 Sue 

Tech Setup: 

Greeter 

Chris 

Kirsty 

If you are a steward, can you please try to ensure tables are cleared and wiped down after the meeting.  If you have 

to leave early, please ask someone to do this for you. Thanks 

 

 

 



 

• The Red Ute for the Polio Relay will be in our area on 24th/25th October. You can catch it will be at 

Campbelltown City Council chambers form 8am on Saturday 24th, 10.30am moving to St Peters Shed Sale 

before finishing at Campbelltown’s Porchetta Night at 7pm. On Sunday from 9am it will be at Tony and 

Marks in Newton. For more details look at the website: http://poliouterelay.org  

 

 
 

• 25th October - fundraiser at the Regal for Australian Rotary Health- the new Tom Hanks film ‘Bridge of 

Spies’. 2pm for 2.30pm showing, $20 per person. http://www.trybooking.com/155439. 

 

• Saturday 1st November 10am til 3pm Ladies Shopping Day with the InnerWheel of North East Sunset. $5 

entry. Campbelltown Function Centre. Contact Mina if anyone is interested in attending. 

 

• 22nd November @ 9am- RC Morialta’s Breakfast in the Park. $25 per person. Tickets available from: 

 

• Graeme Packer 0412 098 400 

• Emiko Mayer 8331 7620 

• Katarina Spudic 8336 6471 

• District Conference - 28th April till 1st May RENMARK - let Mark Thompson know if you are interested in 

attending. Mark does have a DVD showcasing last year’s conference if you are interested to find out what 

a conference is all about. 

  



 

Mina Ward 

    

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill

    

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill

    

        



 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

    

 

 

 

 

    

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

1.00pm Norwood Norwood Town Hall George St, Norwood 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensington Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 

6.30pm Burnside The Feathers Hotel Glynburn Rd, Burnside 

6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings

    

 

  



 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 

The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 

and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 

The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 

 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 

 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 

 
 

 


